BADENOCH  RIDING  CLUB  -  SPRING NEWSLETTER
Just a quick newsletter to update everyone whats been going on in the last few months and filling in a bit more information from the last newsletter now we have it!

Whats in the past.....

3 Feb – Glenmore dog walk – There were six people for the dog walk but more dogs! Great day and food in cafe was brilliant(
1 March – Swim/Dinner – Only three brave swimmers but lots more people for the Indian and yes we stuffed ourselves useless(
Next on the calander......

24 March – Treasure Hunt in Newtonmore. Meet in car park behind the Letterbox Rest(across from village hall). 10.30am start. Lunch will be after at The Glen Hotel if you just fancy that.  Contact  Lorraine.

21 April – Pleasure Ride at Nethybridge.  This is now being held at Elspeth Grants.  Meet 10.30 to start for 11.  Contact Elspeth.

12 May – Dressage Day at Newtonmore Riding Centre.  Schedules for this should be on the web page. This will be a club points day but you may still do it even if you are not interested in the points but there will be no rosettes.  Contact Lorraine.

18/19 May – Camp Glentruim.  Schedules for this again should now be on web.  Please take note – no place will be kept unless full monies in place.  Contact Susie.

4 June – Training – Flat/SJ – Alvie estate, Aviemore. Schedule on web. Contact Susie.

11 June – SJ Points Evening – Alvie.  Look on web.

25 June – Training – SJ/WH – Alvie.  Contact Susie.

2 July – W.H. Points Evening – Alvie.  Look on web.

16 July – Fun Points Evening – Alvie.  Look on web.

18 August – Summer Show – Alvie.  From this date schedules still to be arranged.

30 August – Barbecue – Suie Hotel – Kincraig.

1 Sept – Ride Out – Prob Nethybridge but still to be confirmed.

8 Sept – Mini Event. Alvie.

6 Oct – Day Out – Zip Wire – Alvie. £20 per person.  Contact Ingrid.

Just a few extra notes...........

We are still desperately needing Sponsors for the Summer Show.  So if you have any ideas please get in touch with the Committee.

We have had unfortunately another case of Grass Sickness with a pony from within the club.  At present it is at Dick Vet in Edinburgh – so fingers crossed.  So just a wee warning to take extra checks on all horses/ponies within the area as there seems to be a few other cases within the North too.  Vets are advising if the ribs are not showing to be strict with the amount of hay we are now feeding with the grass trying to peek through.

Due to this – I feel it only fair to say that I have heard that there is a car boot sale going on in Farr on the same day as our Treasure Hunt(unfortunately) – all proceeds going to the Grass Sickness Fund.  I do know of some-one going if you want to donate or have stuff to take up, i am sure she would do it.  Contact Susie.

NEEDED  -  MONDAY   3RD  JUNE  -  ALL  STRONG  MEN  TO  HELP  WITH  TRAILER  MOVE  FROM  ALVIE  SAWMILL  TO  THE  SHOW  FIELD  AT  ALVIE.  PLUS  CARS  TO  TOW!   

  PLEASE(
SUSIE  -  01540 673219/07949188264

LORRAINE – 07718650303/lorr_dunc@hotmail.com
INGRID – 07831495397

ELSPETH – 01479 821701/elspethg29@aol.com
